

Minutes for Coders for Causes

Attendees

Jake Nelson, Theodore Wilson, Jye Dewar, Ammar, Raj, Alexander Emery, Nick, Mark Robson, Frederick

Missing: Prem

Agenda

- Projects

Notes

- Are committee members going to apply, if this can be done sooner rather than later, that would be ideal.
- For committee members make sure that you mention this to everyone that you can that have expressed interest in doing a project.
- Skill level of teams seems higher than was previously though possible, overall this is an excellent thing and means that smaller teams can be ok.
- Teach Learn Grow (TLG) have approached us for a project for next year that could be in the pipeline.
- There will be work happening over the holidays to arrange the hackathon
- Be aware of any statements and jokes that are being made especially in a committee meeting.
- We would like to remain as inclusive as possible

Announcements

- Project teams will hopefully be organized by the end of next week (November 11th)
- Any meetings that need to happen will be done over slack
- Make sure you try and keep yourselves in line when having committee discussions.
- We will be applying for a club room for next year as a general meeting point and as a point of contact for new members.

Closing Comments

No further committee meetings this semester, enjoy the break and good luck for exams!